
 

 

 

12th December 2013 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This letter serves to advise that we have been approached by Dale Collett in connection with his dream to travel 

to Cape Town, and his suggestion to raise funds for children facing life-threatening illnesses and making their 

dreams come true as well.  We have something in common with Dale, and we feel that we would like to support 

him  in his endeavours with this in mind, and do all we can to help him achieve his goal, as well as raising funds 

to make dreams come true for other children here in Botswana through the Ray of Hope Foundation.  We know 

that life doesn’t always go the way we want it to and sometimes the obstacles in our way appear much bigger at 

times, but with courage and determination we can almost achieve anything, even though the journey can more 

often than not be extremely difficult.  The children that we makes dreams come true for have taught us many 

things over the past twelve years, and one of them is to have the courage to follow your dreams.  Dale is very 

determined and driving to Cape Town will be a momentous achievement due to his disabilities. We admire his 

courage and tenacity and encourage the support of this trip from all business sectors in Botswana, not only for 

Dale himself, but for the dreams that he may be able to fulfill through his courage and determination in this 

coming New Year.  

Dale has thought this whole trip through, and will be supported at various routes on the way to Cape Town by 

other “biker friends” who believe in what he is doing.  He may need assistance from time to time en route, and 

the logistics of the trip have to be mapped out, but nothing will stop Dale trying to make his dream come true.  It 

is possible, but not without your help.  

We would be very grateful indeed if, over Christmas and the New Year, you could please take the time to think 

over the different ways that you, and the resources that you have, could help Dale achieve his dream and other 

children’s dreams too.  

Have a wonderful Christmas and a safe and happy New Year.  

Kind Regards 

 
 
 

JACQUELINE RYAN 
For THE RAY OF HOPE FOUNDATION 

Making dreams come true for children facing life-threatening illnesses 

in Botswana. 

P O Box 47031, Phakalane, Gaborone, Botswana 

Plot 6398, Unit 3, Lejara Road, Broadhurst Industrial , Gaborone 

Cell: 74523906  


